
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

September 14, 2009

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher, Steven DiVirgilio, Dan Light, 
D. Light Siding

The Board met with Dan Light, D. Light Siding, who will be the contractor replacing our siding.  The Board 
discussed with Dan what homeowners need to do to prepare for the siding replacement and air conditioner sleeves to 
be removed.

The Board discussed siding color choices and voted on 3 colors: Harbor Gray, Clay and Victorian Gray. All 
buildings will have burgundy louvered shutters.

The Board continues to negotiate with the insurance company for additional funding to repair and replace roofs.

The Annual Meeting will be Wednesday, October 28, 7pm, Grafton Elementary School.

The Board discussed the 2009/2010 annual budget.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Monday October 12  6 pm 5 Lex.


